
We have had a 

different type of 

Harvest celebration 

this year at 

Llanrhidian.  It was 

organised by Miss 

Walters and Mrs 

Josephs and it was 

all about the “Earth’s 

Riches”. To 

celebrate Harvest 

the pupils participated in lots of different activities. The pupils really enjoyed creating their 

pod scarecrows. This year we continued to support Matthew’s house and we were very 

grateful for the donations of food. Matthew’s House came to the school and the collect the 

donations from the Humanities pupil voice group.  

 

Christmas is also going to very different this year in Llanrhidian. Although, we are a very 
small primary school we knew that ‘the show must go on’. We want to make Christmas even 
more special this year for the brilliant pupils we have. 
Here at Llanrhidian we have been very busy preparing 
for Christmas.  

Instead of our usual Christmas fayre, we have decided 
to create an online shopping channel on the school 
website. Here the pupils can create adverts to sell their 
Christmas goods and raise  
money for their class funds. Every pod will be making 
their own craft and cooking items to sell on the shopping 
channel and all proceeds will be used by the pods to 
choose and buy their own workshop resources. 

We are also selling other items that have been donated to the school to help raise funds and 
we are also selling our bespoke Katie Kneath artwork that she 
created with the pupils of Llanrhidian.  

We also have the opportunity for parents and pupils to purchase 
a very special personalised message from Santa himself.  

The pupils are also busy preparing for their Christmas virtual pod 
shows. We have now got a fabulous marquee in our school, 
where the pupils have been very busy practising their dancing 
and singing for their pod shows.  

Everyone at Llanrhidian Primary School wishes you all a safe 
Christmas. We are very proud of the pupils in Llanrhidian who have shown this term how 
resilient and special they all are. We are looking forward to another busy fun term and I am 
sure we will share some of the lovely things we do with you all soon.  

Nadolig Llawen a Blwyddyn Newydd dda!  

Miss Colwill 

Llanrhidian Primary School 

https://www.llanrhidian.swansea.sch.uk 
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